
EMPOWERING THROUGH EDUCATION

SUFFRAGE 125 COMPETITION | 125 Years On

Thank you to those who entered our competition, where we wanted to acknowledge the women and the men, Māori and Pākehā, who were involved in the 

suffrage campaign. “Young women who entered are proving themselves to be proud bearers of the suffrage legacy of courage and community... 

they will use their skills to create positive change in the future.” - Nina Tomaszyk, GM, Kate Edger Educational Charitable Trust. 

							       We asked...								      

	 What does the Suffrage Movement mean to you, your family, your whānau, your identity?

 December 2018

WINNER - song & video ‘STRONG WOMEN’

 “….can fight for the me that I want to be 
Without their fight where would I be 
Ready to use what you gave to us… I can follow my dreams 
Coz I have the right to vote 
Power of v-o-t-e”	

By Maea Shepherd (photo on the right)				  
	

SIX GENERATIONS - STRENGTH, COURAGE & AROHA	
Highly Commended (photo on the right) 

The Māori Wāhine… fought for not only our Wāhine but also for our Nation, 

carving a passage for us to follow, creating opportunities for us to strive for, to 

create the people we are today…

The suffrage movement means love, beauty & empathy; 			 

means women coming together & empowering one another.  

It is knowing I am loved and worth fighting for.

By Kyla Sherbanowski  

MY FUTURE			 
Highly Commended 	

I wrote this to remind myself in 

the future, of the opportunities my 

family have here in NZ & how it’s 

been shaped by powerful people & 

events like women’s suffrage.  		

By Jesslyn Woo 

	
I MAY STAND 							    
Highly Commended 

“…I know that I may stand here today because she took a stand.

New Zealand’s women stand together in a field of white camellias. 
Now we can see the sunshine, but we still have some growing to do.”

By Lauren Parker						    

	
WE ARE EMPOWERED	

Highly Commended

Empowerment is knowledge, 

wisdom, kindness, and being able 

to do what we love no matter what 

size or gender we are…   

We are empowered.… 

By Stephanie Werner 

				  

			   	

For links to these individual entries and all other Highly Commended and all Finalists see back page.



CELEBRATING OUR AWARDEES

Recognising the achievements of our latest 

Awardees, we gathered for an inspiring celebration 

at Old Government House with family, friends, 

supporters, The KEECT Trustees and Award 

Selection Panellists.

We also celebrated the 125th anniversary of the 

women gaining suffrage in New Zealand, with 

our special speaker Christina Sayers Wickstead, 

Creative Director of the New Zealand Suffrage 

Museum Project. Christina spoke of the value of 

education as a key to broadening horizons and 

transforming lives.

Kate Edger, Kate Sheppard 
and their fellow suffragists 
would have been both 
astounded and delighted at 
the range of subjects and 
careers being pursued by 
these women. 

Clockwise from Top: 			 

Christina Sayers Wickstead		

Awardee & Guest			 

Awardee & Guest			 

Group photo			 

Sonia, Hilary & Stephanie (Trustees) 		

Jill (Kate Edger’s granddaughter) & Awardee   		

Dr Jane Horan & Michael Marinovich		

All photos provided by Timeless Images 		

The KEECT Awards Ceremony, 2018



CELEBRATING OUR AWARDEES 

Stephanie Harris noted that the opportunities available to 
today’s women are a legacy of the courage shown by the suffrage 
campaigners.

GIVING THE GIFT OF EDUCATION	

Thinking about suffrage highlights the importance of the work that The KEECT 

does in ‘empowering through education’. 

Access to education is key for women in creating meaningful and  
productive lives for themselves, their families and their communities.  
This benefits all of society. 

We at The KEECT are extremely proud of the contribution that we make.  

However, the real recognition should go to all our Awardees and their friends 

and families, who are the ones that put in the hard work and make the sacrifices 

required to achieve their dreams. We love the Awards Ceremony, some photos 

of which you can see on these pages, because it gives us the opportunity to 

celebrate these lovely and inspiring people.

Please let us know if you are interested in applying for an award or in funding 

an award. 

Many thanks to everyone involved with the Kate Edger Educational Charitable 

Trust and I wish you all the very best for the holiday season and for 2019.

Stephanie Harris 				  

Chair								      

The KEECT

Above: Awardees; Dr Rashika Karunasinghe & Charmian O’Connor (Trustee); Christina (Speaker) & Margaret (Trustee)

Above: Jim Liu from Starchi Dry Cleaners, Awardee and Doris du Pont ONZM,    	

            Dr Elizabeth Godfrey with Awardee, Leawell Apparel & Awardee.



Thank You for Supporting Women in Education		
All proceeds from Academic Dress Hire and 100 percent of your sponsorships, bequests and 

donations promote, advance and encourage education for women through The KEECT.

SCHOOL PRIZEGIVINGS AND GRADUATIONS

For regalia for school prizegiving, please email warehouse@academicdresshire.co.nz

For all other academic regalia hire or purchase, whether it is for New Zealand or International 

universities, please visit the Academic Dress Hire website.

LEGAL REGALIA 

Wigs, gowns and bibs are all available for hire or to buy from Academic Dress Hire. 

Order online or phone us.

KOROWAI

The Korowai (Māori cloak) continues to be worn as a mantle of prestige and honour, and makes 

a fantastic Heirloom. We are pleased to make available to you Korowai made in a variety of 

colours and designs. For more information on the Korowai available, please visit the Academic 

Dress Hire website.

CONTACT US

ADDRESS

17 George Street

Newmarket

by the Auckland Domain

Academic Dress Hire: reception@academicdresshire.co.nz

Scholarships & Awards: 						    

Please contact Katrina Ford, Awards Coordinator, awards@kateedgertrust.org.nz	

Donations, Bequests and Sponsorships:  					   

For a confidential conversation please contact 				  

Nina Tomaszyk, General Manager, nina.tomaszyk@kateedgertrust.org.nz

www.academicdresshire.co.nz

PHONE

+64 9 358 1044

OPENING HOURS

Mon - Fri, 8.30am-5pm

Tues - Late closing: 6pm

Extended hours during large graduations

EMPOWERING THROUGH EDUCATION

Many thanks to all customers of Academic Dress Hire and our supporters and sponsors including: 
Leawell Apparel; Lassoo Media Ltd; Starchi & Starchi Dry-Cleaners; Timeless Images; Scarecrow 
Florists; ANZ; Vinka Marinovich (estate); Macandrew (estate); The KEECT Awards Committee 
& Selection Panellists; Tertiary Institutes; Schools; Old Government House and other anonymous 
donors.

                  Model wearing University of Auckland BSc Regalia with the Korowai	

Provided by Academic Dress Hire and Timeless Images 

BEST WISHES FOR THE FESTIVE SEASON 
AND FOR 2019
From The KEECT Trustees 

From left: Sonia Pechner, Jill Smith, Emeritus Professor Dame Charmian O’Connor, 	

Margaret Crannigan Allen, Stephanie Harris (Chair), Hilary Lewis.

Model wearing Legal Regalia 

Links to Suffrage 125 Competition as follows: https://www.kateedgertrust-suffrage125.nz/maea-shepherd/ ; 						    

https://www.kateedgertrust-suffrage125.nz/lauren-parker/ ; https://www.kateedgertrust-suffrage125.nz/kyla-sherbanowski/ ; 			 

https://www.kateedgertrust-suffrage125.nz/jesslyn-woo/ ; https://www.kateedgertrust-suffrage125.nz/stephanie-werner/ ; 				  

https://www.kateedgertrust-suffrage125.nz/			 


